
 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

42 BLENHEIM ROAD: 
APPEAL ALLOWED 
We are disappointed that the Government's Planning Inspectorate has 

overturned Sutton's Council decision and allowed an appeal for the erection 

of a three bedroom house with associated parking, landscaping, refuse and 

cycle storage, and new vehicular accesses to Blenheim Road. 

This appeal relates to application, DM2018/00250, which was refused by 

Sutton Council on 6 July last year.   

The inspector notes that there have been five previous appeals relating to 

different proposals for this site, four have been dismissed and one allowed. 

He says that while he has had regard to these decisions, the detail of the 

current appeal is materially different. 

Sutton Council turned down this application as:  ‘‘The proposal would cause 

material harm and would represent an overdevelopment of the site, resulting 

in a cramped development, reducing the level of amenity space, leading to an 

adverse effect on the area.’ 

The Planning Inspectorate took a different view.  ‘Whilst the proposed 

dwelling is detached, its scale and design would not make it appear 

incongruous in the street scene and it would not interrupt the rhythm of the 

development along Blenheim Road. Further, the plot size of both the existing 

and new dwelling would be very similar to others in the road, leading me to 

conclude that it would not appear as overdevelopment of the site and as a 

result there would be no adverse effect on the character and appearance of 

the area’.  He also says:  ’I find that the dwelling would provide acceptable 

levels of private amenity space for the future occupiers of the dwelling. 

Similarly, there is no evidence before me that the remaining private amenity 

space for No 42 would not be adequate to meet the needs of its occupants.’ 

A copy of the Inspector’s letter is on our web site. 

Ruth, Marlene and Steve 

 

 



 

 


